
 

Memorandum 22-092 
TO:     Homer City Council 

THROUGH:  City Manager Dumouchel 

FROM:    David Berry, Library Director 

DATE:   May 12, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Library Facility Use Policy 

At its meetings in March and April the LAB discussed revising the library’s Facility Use Policy 
to clarify the criteria for selecting events to be held inside the library. The revisions provide 
guidance to outside groups seeking to use library facilities. 

The revised draft was approved by the LAB on April 19, 2022.  

RECOMMENDATION 

Adopt a resolution approving the changes to the Facility Use Policy. 


